
SCHOOL OF AMERICAN LAW FOR CAUCASUS ANNOUNCES ADMISSION FOR 2016-2017 ACADEMIC YEAR
14.03.2016 12:44

 Chicago-Kent College of Law along with School of American Law for
Caucasus announces request for applications for 2016-2017 for two
interlinked programs with significant – 75 % tuition scholarship for
Armenian Lawyers.

Download the discription of the program.
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